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3. Provide the student with written documentation that outlines the plan, including the timeline and 
indicators of progress. 

When the concerns have been adequately addressed to the satisfaction of the School, arrangements for a 
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In many instances, meetings between the parties will resolve the concerns and will not lead to further 
action. When, however, as the result of a Review, it is determined that the student has not resolved the 
concerns to the satisfaction of the School of Social Work, a meeting of faculty in the School will be held to 
determine if the case should be referred for formal disciplinary action, or a recommendation should be 
made to the Vice-President (Academic & Research) that a student be dismissed from a course or field 
placement, or be required to withdraw from the School.  

 

5.   Right of Appeal 
 

Students who wish to appeal may do so by submitting a written appeal, care of the Registrar, to the Senate 
Admissions and Academic Standing Committee. Appeals should be based on substantial medical or 
compassionate reasons with supporting documentation.  
 

 

 


